
Robert Katz 
630 West Cliveden Street 
Philadelphia, PA 19119 

July 25, 1994 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I take note of the issues you raise in your letter of July 
18. 	You are, however, mistaken on two points: 	1) I do not 
believe Howard Donahue's theory and never have, and 2) I do want 
to learn every fact that is available about JFK's assassination. 

I am sorry that you have given me up for hopelessly 
credulous and closed-minded. I am under the impression that you 
may be basing your decision to do so on an incorrect assessment 
of how I think. 
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